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Notice to Residents

Sud-Ouest Borough — Griffintown sector

Start-Up of the Tunnel Boring Machine on
Sundays, from August 12 to September 28

Ville de Montréal hereby wishes to inform you that some specific work operations
will be carried out on Sundays, from August 12 to September 28.

The tunnel boring machine digging deep underground between rue William and rue
Saint-Maurice does not produce any noise above ground. So that it does not get
stuck in the ground by remaining motionless too long, it will be put into operation on
Sundays. This measure will make it possible not only to carry out this work with a
tunnel boring machine (which is faster and less invasive), but also to avoid
prolonging this essential phase of the work project.

Please note that in order to reduce impacts on Sundays:
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e There will be no trucking operations.

e Only one crane will be in operation in order to reduce noise as much
as possible.

Work schedule:

- Monday — Saturday, 7 a.m. — 7 p.m.
- Sunday, 8 a.m. — 7 p.m.

Location of work project
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The William retention facility is being constructed under the Building Canada - Quebec
grant program.

Ville de Montréal is aware of the inconveniences this work will cause and
thanks you for your cooperation.

Information

0 Info-travaux hot line: 514 872-3777, 8:30 a.m. — 4:30 p.m., Monday — Friday

WWW.VILLE.MONTREAL.QC.CA/CHANTIERS www.twitter.com/Mtl_Circulation

@ To report situations at any other time, call 311
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